
Dear Parents 
 
Y6 are about to start an upcycling project – giving old, unwanted furniture a new lease of 
life.  Today we have started some research: looking at what upcycling is, techniques, 
equipment and some finished examples. 
 
We were wondering if any families might be able / willing to support our project by 
donating any of the following items.  We wouldn’t expect anyone to go out and buy 
anything specially – if you were to have any of the following things lying around at home 
that you wouldn’t mind donating to a good cause, we’d love to receive them! 
 

• Sugar soap 

• Sand paper 

• Paint brushes 

• Chalk paint 

• Furniture wax 

• Old items of furniture (small tables, chairs, picture frames, foot stools, small cabinets 
– anything that could be ‘done up’. 

• Trays    
 
We’re hoping to start the practical work on the first Monday back after half term, so if you 
have anything suitable you could donate, we’d be really grateful if it could be brought in this 
week. 
 
Please see Mr Rickaby or Mrs Wiseman if you have any questions! 
 
Thank you 
 
 


